
 

  Pound Hill Infant Academy - Term 1 – Week 3 
Friday 22nd September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
This week has been another fantastic week for all children, actively 
engaging in their learning.  The children and staff were delighted to 
share their books and activities during the first ‘Class Stay and Visit’ of 
the year.   
I wish you all a very safe weekend and I look forward to welcoming you 
all back on Monday!  
 
Mr T Jordan 
Principal 

 

Year 1 had 
a fantastic 
Space 
Dome 
experience 
on 

Wednesday, exploring the 
planets in our Solar System. 

 

Love Reading - 
 

Snap! Poom-poom! Jingle-
Jangle! Three talented animals--a 
crocodile playing a snare drum, a big 
brown bear with a bass, and a weasel 
with a banjo--form a traveling band to 
sing and play for the other animals in 
the woods. 

Congratulations to all our Weekly Class Celebration Winners 

Reception: A Elhajoui, K Rasool and K Crow 

Year 1: E Dean-Wilson, A Mogul and S Sproviero  

Year 2: J Standing, B Saunders and A Bella-Pham 

PHIA Pupil numbers 
Reception: place now available 

Year 1: 90 
Year 2: 90 

Monday 25th September Tuesday 26th September Wednesday 27th September Thursday 28th September Friday 29th September 

National cycle to school week: please 
ensure you stay safe 

  Yellow school Individual and PHIA 
sibling photos 

 

Monday 2nd October  Tuesday 3rd October  Wednesday 4th October  Thursday 5th October  Friday 6th October  

  Reception 5 Weeks in Parent 
Meeting 9am (more details to follow) 

  

 

PARKING – Stay safe! 

This week we have received 

further emails from members of 

the community informing the 

academy of parking concerns.  

The most difficult this week was 

Tuesday after school, in Moat 

Walk.   

We have again referred our concerns to the Local Authority requesting regular traffic patrols.  I urge 

the academy community to park responsibly.   

We continue to encourage parents and carers to walk to school, cycle or scooter.  Next week, please 

consider engaging with National Cycle Week.   

Thank you for your support and understanding. Mr Jordan (Principal) 

Easy Fundraising 

How does easyfundraising work? 

Shop online with easyfundraising, and you can raise money for Friends of Pound Hill Infant Academy. It works like this: 

1. Sign up with easyfundraising to create an account with them and select our charity. 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fophia/ 

2. Shop with up to 8100 shops and sites, either from the site or app, and spend with them just as you usually would. 
3. When you make a purchase, the partner brand will donate part of what you spend to Friends of Pound Hill Infant 

Academy. 

 
  

  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fophia/

